
From:   Kurt DeSoto   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 18, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0174-EX-CR-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

From: Kurt DeSoto
To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: June 06, 2017
Subject: FCC File No. 0174-EX-CR-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This is to seek a further extension of time, until August 7, 2017, to complete the coordination requested
under Correspondence Reference No. 36529.  The applicant has been engaged in taking the actions
requested by FirstNet in connection with this application, but needs additional time to complete the
coordination.   

Grant of an extension is in the public interest, as the experimental authority the applicant has requested
will allow it to develop devices designed to support the needs of the public safety and homeland security
community.

Please contact Kurt E. DeSoto of Wiley Rein LLP, FCC Counsel for Motorola Solutions, Inc., at
202-719.7235, should additional information be required before such an
extension may be granted.   

Respectfully submitted,   

Kurt E. DeSoto


